

UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA

Office of the Vice President for the Health Sciences A-306 Mayo Memorial Building, Box 501 420 Delaware Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

July 14, 1982

CONFIDENTIAL

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health
University of Minnesota
Stadium Gate 27
611 Beacon Street S.E.
CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Thank you for your recent letter regarding Mr. Anton R. Potami's candidacy for the position of Associate Vice President for Finance and Business Operations at the University of Minnesota. We will include your letter of recommendation in Tony's file for committee review after the July 15th deadline for applications and nominations.

Again, thank you for your letter.

Sincerely,

Chairman, Search Committee

slj